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A I'attention de Mr Stéphane Charruau
Fondation Caritas(Fondation Héloise Charruau)

106, rue du Bac
75361 Paris cedex 07

Objective: Thank you and your foundation for the support to poor ID families in rural Cambodia
Reference: Transfert Fondation Arceal

Dear Mr Stephane Charruau,

Greetings from TeukSaat 1001!

We are so happy to confirm you that, we have received the Fund from la Fondation Heloise Charruau
for the project of support Poor ID families with access to safe drinking water through Teuk Saat1001’s
mico-entrepreneurship water-treatment kiosk program.

On behalf of the Board Directors of Teuk Saat1001 organization/1001 Fontaines, | wish to thank you and
your foundation for such a great contribution and generous donation of € 2,500 towards the mission to
improve health of rural populations of Cambodia through supply of safe drinking water under our social
enterprise model.

We are indeed grateful to you for your enthusiastic support, which helps us assist those in rural
communities of Cambodia, especially the rural Poor ID families, through this work together to reach a
point of development and humanitarian assistance.

We wish you, your families, colleagues, friends and especially your foundation a greaf success,
happiness, good health and a Happy Khmer New Year which is coming on the 14th day of April, 2016!!

Thank you once again.
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